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Welcome to ABC - Christ 
Church’s Playgroup  
 
 
 

Welcome  
This fact sheet has been created to 
provide you with some important 
information about ABC (Adults, Babies 
and Children) Playgroup.  
ABC is an opportunity to relax and 
make friends whilst your children 
enjoys themselves.  
ABC is for any parent or carer and 
their child/children aged 0-4 years old. 
We have many different areas for free 
play including a baby area, book/quiet 
corner, outside play area with bikes, 
trikes and ride-ons, craft table, role 
play and dress up area, indoor 
climbing frame and small slides as well 
as small toys such as cars, trains 
dinosaurs, dolls houses and Duplo. 
We also have a designated 
snack/drink area. At 11am we clear 
away the toys in order to come 
together and sing songs. At various 
times of the year we also have themed 
sessions e.g. at Christmas/Easter.  
 

Timetable  
9.30am – 11.30am Every Wednesday 
during school term time. Should it be 
snowing please check the website for 
info.  
 

Cost  
There is a suggested donation of 
£1.50 per family/carer attending.  
This helps towards drinks & snacks, 
toys/equipment and any other 
supplies. In addition we regularly make 
donations to local charities – please 
refer to the display board.  
 

Refreshments  
We provide tea and coffee for the 
adults as well as squash and water in 
beakers for the children. We also 
provide biscuits and other snacks. All 
refreshments are free of charge.  
 

Facilities 
The toilets are equipped with potties 
and steps and the ladies toilet has a 
baby changing table. We also have 
emergency supplies such as nappies, 
wipes, sun cream etc.  
 

Safety  
Please register your attendance on the 
front desk in the foyer. In order for all 
the children to enjoy the morning 
please remember that you are 
responsible for your child’s safety and 
good behaviour whilst they are on the 
premises.  
Remember that ABC is a drop in group 
and, although we always have a 
member of staff in the foyer, there is 
no lock on the entrance door. Always 
be aware of where your child is. We 
request that you do not take children 
into the kitchen area or beyond.  
 

Help 
We rely on volunteers to help make 
the group run smoothly, so if you feel 
you could help in any way (setting up, 
clearing away, craft etc.) please do talk 
to one of the committee members – 
see display board. 


